
(Translation) 

 

Islands District Council 

Paper IDC 25/2020 

 

Question on webcast of District Council meetings 

 

 

     Ms Amy YUNG notified this Council that she would raise the following enquiry 

at the Islands District Council (IDC) meeting to be held on 24 February this year: 

 

“     Except IDC, all District Councils (DCs) of the new term had 

generally enhanced the transparency and accountability.  Proposals 

including webcast of meetings, abolishment of proxy voting and 

abolishment of appointment of co-opted members had been endorsed.  

Although eight out of the 18 Members of IDC were ex-officio members 

without a public mandate, it was believed that they would not like seeing 

IDC go against public opinion. 

 

      I hereby request Members to further discuss whether IDC would 

insist on opposing webcast of meetings regardless of its eventual 

implementation in the other 17 DCs. ” 
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